
December 2022

MHS Families,

As we approach the cold winter season, it is time to start thinking about Summer School!

Important: For those who have had students in MHS summer school before, our registration
procedure has changed. Students will now register for their desired summer school class during
course registration with their counselor. Families will be billed through RevTrack at a later date.
Please visit our summer school course guide (linked below) for more information.

Students should print and fill out the “Summer School Course Selection” page and bring it to their
course selection appointment. Printed copies are available in the Guidance Office.

Summer School Course Guide - English
Summer School Course Guide - Spanish
Summer School Course Selection

Please reach out with any questions.

Thank you,

Stevee Libert
pronounce my name
Pronouns: she, her, hers
Assistant Principal of  Student Life
Mundelein High School
slibert@d120.org
847-949-2200 x1265

https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1nj31lFUeTjWHwcWEIrbWKy_OISlzOaKCAyplNQfXN48/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_b9QHgYlfQ7tnmMjfqffOD38NzK_3hb8pL1S8vLrVeI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1Vnzo5ERfUIj2g7zMYNlpk9gu94S4xUzgJMfP-W4RjxA/edit
https://namedrop.io/steveelibert
https://www.mypronouns.org/what-and-why
mailto:slibert@d120.org

